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In response to ExQ2.12.5, and the Applicant’s response to ExQ1.12.11, EDF’s position remains as set out in its Deadline
1 Submission [REP-092]. EDF welcomes the Applicant’'s Change Request and is broadly content with the proposed route
corridor; however, the Applicant has not yet provided its final proposed route, and EDF is unable to conclusively state
whether this route will, or will not, adversely effect its operations or the Priority Regeneration Area without that information.
EDF and the Applicant are currently in discussion regarding the final form of protective provisions that adequately address
EDF’s concerns.



